
 

 

January 11, 2017 

 
 
The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jacob Sorrells, spoke by phone Wednesday, 
January 11, 2017, at 2:13 p.m. to approve the use of the Marshall County High School gymnasium 
for the visitation and funeral of Willie J. Mitchell. 
 
Following discussions, the executive committee voted 2-0 to approve the request. 
 
The meeting adjourned at approximately 2:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


